
 

 

Memory of Service - 1 year anniversary of passing of Debbie Grodner 
 
Kathy Ross 
January 25, 2021 
 

 
 

Dear Belvedere Family, 

 

This Tuesday, January 26 (tomorrow), marks the one year anniversary of the ascension of our sister 

Debbie Grodner. There will be a gathering at the grave site at 12 noon tomorrow in Sleepy Hollow 

Cemetery for prayer and offering, as "Memory of Service". 

 

All are welcome to join this brief service of remembrance. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact 

 

Kathy Ross 

Kathrynross82@  gmail,com 

Cell -914-275-1278 

 

 
 


